
Notification of Electrical Upgrade Project at Villanueva 
 
Dear Valued Guests, 

There is an electrical upgrade project taking place at Villanueva Park from now through the end of 
June. This project will enhance the park’s infrastructure; however may cause some temporary 
disruptions. 

Trenching work with equipment will occur Monday through Thursday, which might aƯect certain 
areas of the park. Our staƯ will make every eƯort to relocate guests to unaƯected parts of the park 
during these times, should it be necessary. We sincerely appreciate your understanding and 
patience as we work to improve your park experience. 

For your safety, please exercise caution during construction and follow all instructions provided by 
park staƯ and contractors. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation, and we look forward to continuing to serve you at Villanueva. 
 


